State of West Virginia Board of Examiners of Psychologists

P.O. Box 3955 Charleston, WV 25339-3955



Phone: 304-558-3040 Fax: 304-558-0608 Email: psychbd@wv.gov Web: www.wvpsychbd.org

January 6, 2017

Via Certified Mail

Richard Boone, Ph.D. 9021 Anna Street Austin, TX 78748

RE: Ethical Inquiry #2007-12 - Richard Boone, Ph.D.

Dear Dr. Boone:

This letter indicates that you have completed all conditions laid out in the final order for the case cited above. Also, the Board is in receipt of your application and the fees to reinstate your WV psychology license.

Effective 1/6/17, the Board issues you a State of West Virginia psychology license, # 663. It is an active out of state license. Enclosed is a license card which expires on 3/31/2019.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Lynch

Administrative Assistant

CC: Ethics file #2007-12

Mark Weiler, Attorney General Representative